
 
Violino Ristorante Italiano 

Phase one reopening 
 

 
As our state and nation start to re-open small businesses like ours to the public we would like to 

extend our sincere gratitude to all of our patrons that have supported us during these trying months.  It 
has certainly been an interesting and learning experience! 
 

We are excited to re-open our patio to the public during phase one. There is plenty of 
information about this process on https://www.virginia.gov/coronavirus/forwardvirginia/ 
We will apply all safety measures required to keep our staff and customers safe.  Listed below are some 
of our and the state's guidelines:  

 
- Our restricted seating capacity outside is up to 16 people 6 feet apart.  
 
- We will only have two seatings to start with 5 and 7 p.m. If we notice that these are filling up 
    quickly we will make adjustments to add other seating times. 
 
- We will have a LIMITED menu since it will have to be discarded after every use.  

 
- All customers will have to dine outside on our patio, they will be allowed to come inside only 
   for the use of the restrooms.  

 
- Of course dining with us during these next two weeks will also heavily depend on the weather.  
   If it is raining or forecasted to rain we will be forced to close the patio and all the reservations 
   will be cancelled for the night. Let's pray for excellent weather :)  

 
- If you plan on coming to dine with us please call to make reservations! 

 
- Please remember that if you are sick or experiencing signs of Covid-19 you are to stay home, 
contact your physician and get better.  We are not going anywhere, we will be here when you 
are well. You can always get a carryout.  :) 

 
 

GRAZIE! 
 
Violino Ristorante Italiano 


